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Notice 

 
To All Members of the Jefferson County Board of Education and the Advisory Council for Racial Equity: 
 
The Advisory Council for Racial Equity is calling a meeting to be held on Thursday, May 20, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. 
This meeting will be conducted via video-teleconference pursuant to KRS 61.823 and KRS 61.826. All members 
can be seen and heard via the following YouTube link: ACRE meeting link. 
 
The agenda is as follows:  
 

I. Call to Order/Welcome  
II. New Business 

III. Old Business 
IV. Next Steps 
V. Adjournment 

 
Any and all matters incidental to and supplementary of the foregoing may also be taken up, considered and acted 
upon at the meeting. 
 
In light of the Governor having declared a state of emergency within the Commonwealth on March 6, 2020, as a 
result of the COVID-19 outbreak and in compliance with guidance issued by the Executive Branch on March 12 and 
16, 2020, regarding the conduct of meetings of state boards and commissions during the emergency period, this 
meeting will be conducted by video-teleconference and available for live public viewing at the following link: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=jXcqwfNpN58&feature=youtu.be. 

 
The guidance from the Executive Branch provides that all Kentucky Boards and Commissions take proper health 
precautions to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and accordingly, with respect to the public attendance at 
meetings of said bodies, states “members of the public will only be able to view video-teleconferenced meetings 
remotely.” 
 
The committee serves as an advisory committee and may not make decisions or take action that binds the full 
Jefferson County Board of Education. If you have any questions or comments please email 
delquan.dorsey@jefferson.kyschools.us. 

 
 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FjXcqwfNpN58&data=04%7C01%7Cangela.gilpin%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7Cb564f40405834911ebe608d91a00bba4%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637569412714213167%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=pc0WFRCrG9RLLkBrRu7Aaedf848LFFv%2B18ntRTVhGzo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FjXcqwfNpN58&data=04%7C01%7Cangela.gilpin%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7Cb564f40405834911ebe608d91a00bba4%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637569412714193171%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=J4Yqj9qsmVsStcuF2IqfVNCCroxFtgt5zN9K2ytI0V8%3D&reserved=0
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